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Press Release

LOLC (Cambodia) Plc. (“LOLC”) is pleased to formally announce to the investors and public that LOLC
will delay the publishing of Q1-2020 Report until 29" May 2020 due to the following reasons:

1. For fiscal year 2020, LOLC has changed its external auditor in compliance with the requirement of
the National Bank of Cambodia, which requires to change external auditor every 3 years, making
the new external auditor needs much time to review all financial reports of LOLC.

Due to Covid-19 is a global issue, IFRS standards are required to incorporate impacts of Covid-19
in the calculation of provision in accordance with IFRS 9 accounting standards. In terms of this,
LOLC has engaged with Deloitte (Cambodia) Co, Ltd. to develop IFRS 9 tools that incorporate the
impacts of Covid-19. So, after Deloitte develops IFRS 9 tools, PWC external auditor needs time to
review that IFRS 9 tools to ensure accuracy.

As stated above, please kindly be informed.
Phnom Penh, 15" May 2020
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